Morera, Noel

From: Rathjens, Dave (MAN-Tampa) <Dave.Rathjens@manheim.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 5:28 PM

To: Morera, Noel

Subject: Cox TECO amendment 050508

Attachments: Cox TECO amendment 050508.doc

Mr. Morera,

Attached is the letter stating when our agreement with TECO and our generator ended.
Please contact me if you need anything else or have any questions.

Thanks,
Dave Rathjens
Manheim Tampa, AGM



